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Thirsk Community Primary School 

 

We will remember them 

This week there have been a  number of different activities 

to mark the  centenary of the end of the 1st World War. 

This includes some children and families working with Mrs 

Bullock to make 100 poppies and ‘planting’ them on the 

school field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football 

Well done to the pupils that represented the school at the cluster    

football competition. Despite the heavy rain the team did fantastically 

well winning 3 out of their 4 games and finishing with silver medals. 

Well done to everyone that took part. 

Children in Need—The Big Spotacular 

On Friday 16th November we will be raising money for children in 

need. The theme this year is the Big Spotacular so we are asking      

children to bring a donation  and come to school wearing something 

spotty.  

 

 

November 

12th  Tracey Taylor Assembly 

13th  Immunisation catch up 

14th  Yr3-4 Arbeia Visit 

  KS1 Wow Day Bird Visit 

  Special swim for Competition 

16th  Tag Rugby Finals 

  Children in Need 

20th  Open Book Assembly 

21st  Nursery Craft Session 

  RB Fundraiser shooting Star 

22nd  School Photographs 

  Nursery Craft Session 

23rd  Nursery Craft Sessions 

  RM Fundraiser Shooting star 

26th  Nursery Home Visits 

28th  Quorn Healthy Plate Demo 

Attendance 

RB 96.1  Well done 

RM 94.7  

1L 88.4  

1/2S 92.1  

2C 88.2  

3/4A 94.3  

3/4H 91.7  

3/4W 95.8  

5BC 91.9  

6T 89.5  

6P 96.7 Well done 



Class Assemblies 

 

8th March 3/4H 

22nd March 1L 

5th April 3/4W 

3rd May  1/2S 

7th June 2C 

27th June Yr 6 Concert 

Please Help 

 

On the back of Thirsk Community Primary’s success in our cluster sporting events, we are looking 

at boosting our school sports kit. We have sourced a new fantastic kit for the children to wear when 

representing the school inclusive of tops, shorts and socks. 

To help fund this new kit, we are asking for voluntary contributions towards our school kit 

fund, this will be a continuous rolling fund which will enable the school to keep adding and           

upgrading the kit as and when needed. 

Donations can be made by Parentpay or by cash/cheque at the school office and is open to 

everyone; pupils/parents/carers/extended family and staff. 

The pupils of the school look amazing when attending competitions in their kit, please help 

us continue this. 

Thank You in Advance 

PTA  

Next week look out for the PTA 

free uniform give away. Thursday 

15th November 3.20pm. The PTA 

will be giving away unnamed   

uniform that has sat unclaimed 

in lost property for a long period 

of time. 



Around School 

 

5BC Busy Poppy Making and A wonderful    Poster 

 



Around School 

Lovely Nursery Pictures ! 

KS1 and KS2 






